
From: Solomon Sahle
To: Rogers, Ronald
Cc: Huda Akhavannik; Shawn Seeley; McRoberts, Julia
Subject: Receipt of Mississippi Regulations Submission
Date: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 10:00:00 AM

Dear Ron Rogers:

The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards acknowledges receipt of your letter
dated April 1, 2025, submitting the Mississippi Regulations referencing RATS IDs 2020-1,
2020-2, 2020-3, 2021-1, 2021-2, and 2023-1 for incorporation by reference. The review has
been assigned to Huda Akhavannik, and we aim to complete it within 60 days.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
Solomon Sahle,
 
State Regulation Review Coordinator
State Agreement and Liaison Programs BranchDivision of Materials Safety, Security, State, andTribal Programs
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Solomon.Sahle@nrc.gov
 

 

mailto:Solomon.Sahle@nrc.gov
mailto:ronald.rogers@msdh.ms.gov
mailto:Huda.Akhavannik@nrc.gov
mailto:Shawn.Seeley@nrc.gov
mailto:julia.mcroberts@msdh.ms.gov
mailto:Solomon.Sahle@nrc.gov

